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Office of Outdoor Advertising
Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6 I 60, Room 6 I 4l

Boston, MA 021 l6

March I 3, 20 I 7

Maureen E. Feeney, City Clerk
Clty of Boston
I City Hall Square Room 601
Boston. MA 02201-2o l4

Re: Proposed application for static, temporary urFlicensed permit

Dear Ms. Feeney:

:l

Please be advised that on Thursday, Aptil l3,2Ol7 the Office of Outdoor Advertisi4gwi,l
hold a public meeting at I I AM in Conference roomls 5 6 6 on the second floor ofibe
Transportation Euilding at I 0 Park Plaza, Boston MA.

The agenda includes application by the ParFMais Challenge for one temporary. static urF
licensed permit at the following locationlsl:

a. I 5 Lansdowne Street (rear of buildingl
Application Z0 I 7T00 I

Public comment regarding the proposed billboard(s) andlor display(sl may be presented
at the meeting or in writing prior to the meeting to:

The OFfice of Outdoor Advertising
Attention John R. Romano, Director
Ten Park Plaza, Room 6 l4 I

Boston, MA 02 I l6

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely.

John R. Romano, Director
MassDOT - Ofrice oF Outdoor Advertising

Ten Pa.k Plaza, Room ,: 6 I i+ I , Boston, MA 02 I I 6
Tet 857-36&9700. TrY: 857-368{655

www.mass. gov/masdoyooa

I /*,*

cc: Mayor Martin J. Walsh

I


